
 

 

3/10/17 
OJH Chess Club - Returning to regular schedule 

 
Thank you for your patience during STAAR tutorial time. I tried changing 
the schedule for STAAR tutorials and then missed several dates due to a 
conference as well as a dental emergency. I’m happy to tell students and 
parents alike that Chess Club will return to its normal schedule after Spring 
Break. Elementary Chess Club will return to Tuesdays and JH/HS will once 
again be on Wednesdays.  
Right now I am working on chess tournament for a Saturday in May. More 
details will follow as they are finalized.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Mrs. Smith 
smithms@oeisd.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


